
I strongly SUPPORT HB 2585!  Please do away with automatic voter registration by the 
DMV!


I do not believe the DMV should divert their focus or resources to collect unsolicited 
registrations from people who may not be eligible to vote and without their consent or 
choice.  


Doing so increases the likelihood of duplication and error, increases the number of 
unused ballots, bloats the voter rolls and opens our voter system to possible fraudulent 
activity. 


Return the responsibility, focus and resources solely to the county election offices to 
clean up the voter rolls, manage the voter registration process and insure election 
integrity.  


Thank you!  



